
Chief Russell Ledford 2605 Hwy 414 Travelers Rest S.C. 29690 
Fax: 864-895-2295 chief@tigervillefd.com 

May 26, 2015 

Phone:864-895-8855 

Greenville County Finance Committee 

Attn. John Hansley, Deputy County Administrator 

301 University Ridge, Suite 2400 

Greenville, SC 29601 

Dear Mr. Hansley, 

The Fire Chief and Fire Commissioners of the Tigerville Fire Department request a millage increase. The 

Commissioners unanimously voted at their May 14, 2015 meeting to request for a millage increase. 

The Commissioners realize that without a millage increase the Tigerville Fire Department cannot 

continue to provide the level of service that we are currently giving. Our ISO ratings could be affected 

negatively. The need is dire. 

Thank you for your consideration of this millage increase request. 

Russell Ledford, Fire Chief 

Joe Bruce, Commissioner 

Jim Blackwell, Commissioner 

Sincerely, 

Ann Trammell, Commissioner Chairperson 

Billy Watson, Commissioner Eddie Fisher, Commissioner 
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